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Dear Families, 

We are proud to announce that Nevill Road Junior School are the 

Stockport Transition Sportshall Athletics Winners 2022-23! Our tag rugby 

teams were also very worthy runners up in their tournament, showing 

excellent team work and respect for others. Congratulations to all the 

children who took part in the events.  

On Wednesday, I received a lovely email from a member of public this week praising the 

children and staff who attended the swimming baths on Wednesday! 

“Their behaviour was impeccable, such a credit to their teachers, the school and their 

parents, all of whom should be very proud of their conduct while in school uniform in a public 

place. 

The children were a wonderful advert for Nevill Road, well done to all concerned, including 

the adults escorting them. Keep up the excellent work.” 

Our Curriculum 

Many children at the Junior School learn musical 

instruments. Dave from Front Row Music came in this week 

to demonstrate the ukulele to encourage more children to 

take up lessons in school. You can book lessons using the 

following link https://frontrow-music.com/contact-us/ 

 

As part of National Poetry Day the children have enjoyed taking part in live lessons delivered 

by current poets.  

Here is a beautiful poem about the enviroenment written by Olivia. 

I love the environment and everything around, 

I love to help it sky and ground.  

It needs to be healthy and safe, 

I love to help it every day. 

So pick your litter up today! 

 

 

https://frontrow-music.com/contact-us/


Keeping our children safe 

Please be reminded that for Health and safety reasons we ask the following in all PE lessons: 
Hair tied up 
No jewellery or watches to be worn 
If earrings cannot be taken out, they can be taped up (As agreed by Stockport LA) 
Children must wear the correct PE kit – white top, black track suit bottoms or shorts, 
trainers, school jumper / sweatshirt (logos are not compulsory). 
 
Staffing news 
I am delighted to share the exciting news that Mrs Taylor is expecting her first baby, due in 
January. Miss Gaffney does not have long to wait now and will be starting her maternity 
leave after half term. For those of you who know Hannah, our amazing performance club 
teacher, her beautiful son was born during the Summer holidays! 
 
I hope you have a relaxing and enjoyable weekend. Hopefully it will stop raining… 

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 11th October –Y5 Geography Local Area Field Trip  

Wednesday 19th October – Hallowe’en Discos (School Hall)  

Year 3 / 4     5.00pm – 6.00pm 

Year 5 / 6      6.15pm – 7.15pm 

Friday 21st October – INSET Day (school closed) 

Monday 31st October – return to school 

Please note there may be further dates added to the diary as more events are 

confirmed. 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

 

 

 

 

Midday Vacancy 

We are looking for new middays to 

join our fantastic team, Mon – Fri 

(11.45am – 1.00pm) If you are 

interested in the role, please ask at 

the office for an application form.  

 


